
OVERVIEW

ACHIEVING WELL-BEING
ADDITIONAL CONTEXT

RESULTS

TEAM MEMBERS

As a result of chapters participating in the 
redesigned accreditation program, 
chapters will experience an increase in 
efficient chapter operations.

By participating in the updated 
accreditation program, individual 
members will experience a deeper 
connection to the purpose of their 
organization through activities that are 
reflective of their sorority/fraternity 
values.

Well-being is achieved when chapters can 
communicate their purpose and how it 
impacts others. Additionally, chapters can 
set and accomplish worthwhile goals by 
engaging in meaningful experiences. 
Well-being also includes when chapters 
can foster positive relationships by 
treating each person with respect and 
engaging in constructive communication, 
and when they are able to develop a sense 
of belonging to the larger community.
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In an effort to realign chapter operations 
and sorority/fraternity member 
experience with their founding values the 
Office of Sorority & Fraternity Life 
redesigned the existing accreditation 
program. 

This goal of this program was to assist 
chapters in goal setting, event planning, 
and offering members a holistic member 
development.

Results have shown that our member 
groups need to focus on basic chapter 
operations such as event execution, 
advisory support, financial planning, and 
meeting organization. We will be adjusting 
again for the 2020-2021 academic year to 
align with the virtual experience of our 
groups and to include a more equitable 
process for all organizations.

TIMELINE

IMPLICATIONS
& NEXT STEPS

NOVEMBER 19’
Re-design of 
accreditation program 
finalized.

JANUARY – APRIL 20’
Chapter members 
advised by OSFL staff 
on programs and 
services; host events.

JANUARY 20’
Chapters are 

introduced to 
objectives and trained 

on use of program.

MAY 20’
Chapter data 

assessed.

With COVID-19 transitioning our work and 
our chapter’s efforts to a virtual format in 
late February, the results were not to the 
level that we would have hoped for. 
However, the redesign of this program 
started important conversations and 
identified areas of growth for both 
chapters and our community.

3.460

Avg. GPA
2019

Avg. GPA
2020

3.110

Number of
Touchpoints Offered 1,500+

Total Service Hrs.
2019

Total Service Hrs.
2020

9,450

9,100

Total Charitable Giving Dollars
2019

18,000

Total Charitable Giving 
Dollars 2020 15,000
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